
Courtesy visit by Ambassador Shimazaki to 

Minister of Foreign Affairs and Expatriates H.E. Mr. Ayman Safadi 

 

On 7 December 2020, Mr. SHIMAZAKI Kaoru, Ambassador of Japan to 

Jordan paid a courtesy visit to H.E. Mr. Ayman Safadi, Minister of Foreign 

Affairs and Expatriates. Ambassador Shimazaki expressed his willingness to 

work on further developing the solid and strategic relations against the 

background of the deep-rooted friendly relations between the Imperial 

Family of Japan and the Royal Hashemite Family of Jordan. Furthermore, 

He reaffirmed that Japan will continue to support Jordan. 

 

On his part, H.E. Mr. Safadi also said he would keep working on further 

developing bilateral relations with Japan, an important partner of Jordan. 

Moreover, Minister Safadi expressed his appreciation for Japan’s continuous 

support for Jordan. 

 

They also discussed regional and international situation and agreed to 

continue coordination. 

 


